
Authorised by Transport for Victoria, 1 Spring Street, Melbourne.

Construction will take place July - October 2018
We are upgrading the car park at Warrnambool Station with 175 new parking spaces and 
improved pedestrian access.       A small section of the car park will be closed during the 
upgrade. Please consider alternative parking arrangements.
These works are part of the Victorian Government’s Road and Rail Minor Works Program, 
delivered by VicTrack, to upgrade stations, bus stops and interchanges across regional Victoria.
Thank you for your patience during construction.
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Visit victrack.com.au/roadandrail or call 
1300 842 872 for more information

D) New car park
A) Coach interchange C) Car park closed during construction

E) New footpath & pedestrian crossing
B) New accessible parking

F) Existing car park
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